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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services


100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) 923-1109 (Fax)


MEMORANDUM

TO: 
Mayor Walter B. Duke, III



Vice Mayor Chickie Brandimarte 
Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace 
                        Commissioner Albert C. Jones 
FROM:    
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E., Director of Public Services

Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., City Engineer
DATE:     
October 1, 2014
RE:           
Purchase of Parts and Technical Services from P.C. Controls, Inc. 


Introduction and Background
PC Controls, Inc. has been providing technical services, including supply of parts for the existing Water Treatment Plant for the past decade. Also, has been providing technical services, including supply of parts for the existing sanitary lift stations for the past 3 years. Public Services’ is pleased with their services and response time.
Public Services is requesting approval of a resolution for the purchase of parts and technical services from P.C. Controls, Inc. in the amount not to exceed $90,000.00 under contract renewal for Repair and Calibration of Flow Meters and Related Devices issued and approved by the City of Pompano Beach pursuant to Bid T-38-12 on September 25, 2014. The funding for this purchase shall be provided from Water Fund–Water Plant Contractual Services Account 401-3303-533-34-10 in the amount not to exceed $40,000.00 and the Sewer Fund-Repair & Maintenance Services Utilities Account 402-3502-535-46-70 in the amount not to exceed $50,000.00.
Staff recommends approval.
Recommendation
Staff recommends that the City Commission approves the resolution for P.C. Controls, Inc., under the terms and conditions therein and authorize the City Manager to execute same.   
